
Spotlight on Wellbeing for Learning Workstream - Presentation noted. 
 
3 The committee heard and noted a presentation by Fiona Mackenzie, 
Workstream Lead Officer, West Partnership, providing an update on the Wellbeing 
for Learning Workstream, highlighting 
 
(1) that the Wellbeing for Learning Workstream recognised the importance of 

wellbeing in the learning process and aimed to empower practitioners to 
provide the best possible environment for learners;  

 
(2) recent workstream activity around the 4 focus areas of Professional Learning, 
 Resources, Collaborative Working and Specialist Networks; and 
 
(3) a number of proposed outcomes which had been identified through engaging 
 in collaborative activities and which were hoped to be in place by June 2025. 
 


